
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Coming up next week Way to support at home 
Next week we will be moving on from our space 
project. We will be starting our new project which is 
Superheroes!!  
In phonics we will be starting our phase 3 revision so 
we will be going through everything we have learned 
so far.  

Reading five times a week at home to help develop 
fluency in reading. 
Practising the phonics sounds. Please continue to use 
the purple books to support the learning of phonics at 
home using the personalised home learning.  

Week one has been great, the children have come back very well after the half term. We have 
been continuing with our space project. The children have been excellent learners this week and 
have learnt how to do lots of different things such as space reports. 

This week we have been using our careful eyes to 
paint observational paintings of planets. We have 
been using water colours to paint detailed pictures 
of the planets. Then some of the children cut out 
the planets and wrote facts about the planets.  

Key dates coming up: 

- Thursday 7th March – World Book Day 
- Friday 15th March – Red Nose Day 
- Thursday 28th March – Inset  
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During our maths, this week we have been looking 
at odds and evens. We have been using the 
numberblocks to help us find numbers that have 
‘odd blocks’ and ‘even tops. 

Through our writing this week we have been 
training to be astronauts. The children have been 
busy writing space reports from the rocket 
focusing on what they can see in space. 


